
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  April 10, 2018 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 048 
Description: $100 
Given By:  Larry Bell   
Purpose: CPAS Kick Off 
Site:   Career Center  
Presented By: Evet Topp 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 049 
Description: Concrete 
Given By:  B & B Concrete     
Purpose: Sidewalk for new handicapped accessible play 

area 
Site:   Thomas       
Presented By: Michelle Guyton 
 


